
PARISHNEWSLETTER

Summer 2018

WE ARE A CATHOLIC COMMUNITY OF FAITH, CENTERED ON JESUS CHRIST WHO IS EVERYTHING FOR US!

After a long winter, spring has finally arrived 
in northern Ohio.  It’s beautiful!!  The signs of 
new life and growth are all around us.  What 
a blessing!! 

There are so many blessings and signs of new 
life around our parish community!  

Many, many thanks to those who have 
already responded to our Generations of 
Faith appeal to repair and the renew our 
Church.  Much like your homes, after 36 years 
of wear and tear (and a long hard winter), 
it’s in great need of repair and updating.  
Please see the special insert in this newsletter 
for more information.  If you have not yet 
responded, we need to hear from you. The 
Church is home for all of us.  It’s the place 
where all of us come to find God’s grace 
and peace.  Please do your part.  If we work 
together, we can walk into a renewed Church 
next Easter.

Another sure sign of the season is our 
upcoming Summer Festival.  It’s a wonderful 
community celebration that is bright, friendly 
and filled with great homemade food and 
lots and lots of fun for everyone.  Please join 
us.  Spread the word and invite everyone 
you know to experience the goodness and 
welcome of our parish community.

This past Easter we welcomed 34 people into 
the life of the Church.  It was a great sign of 
new life and God’s grace and activity in our 
community.  If you, or someone you know, 
would like to learn more about walking more 
closely with the Lord and becoming a full 

member of the Church, please let me know.  
We want to help everyone come to a deeper 
faith in Jesus Christ (frbob@StAmbrose.us).

Please take some time to read this newsletter.  
It’s filled with great opportunities for the 
spring and summer months.  As always, if you 
have any questions or we can be of any help 
to you and your loved ones, please let me 
know (frbob@StAmbrose.us).

Enjoy the beauty of this spring season.  
Make sure you notice all the signs of God’s 
presence and life in your midst.  Thanks for all 
you do for our parish community.

God bless.

Father Bob

P.S.  Please join us at our Summer Festival.  
Invite your family - and friends - and 
neighbors.  It’s great family fun for our entire 
community.  Please also support our festival 
raffle.  We are blessed with GREAT prizes 
thanks to Brunswick Auto Mart, Encompass 
the World, Universal Windows Direct,  and 
Marc’s.  All proceeds of the raffle and festival 
will go towards the Chapel renovation.  Your 
help is greatly appreciated and needed.

Dear Parish Family...

Get raffle tickets online easily!
Do your part without having to write your name 
30 times! We’ve made purchasing your Summer 
Festival Raffle Tickets quick and easy online. 

Go to:  www.StAmbrose.us/raffle.

★ Be present Sunday, June 24th at 9:30pm for the drawing and if you win the grand prize you get $2,000 bonus cash! ★ 



Julio & Gillian Alarcon & Family
Emilie Andersen & Family
Adam & Jamie Anderson & Family
Paul Balderston
Roger & Beth Bott
Margie Brown
Matthew & Kelly Cioletti & Family
Timothy Clausing
Maureen Conley
Bear & Gigi Dang & Family
Mark & Rosanna Darby & Family
Jon & Megan Duniec & Family
Theodore & Laura Dunlay & Family
Anthony & Danielle Esposito & Family
Shawn Feistamel
Sean & Alexandra Fox & Family
Timothy Fueglein
Richard Gorski & Nicole Tacchite
Lorenzo & Stephanie Grillo
Robert Guddy
Richard & Susan Hamm & Family
Jacob & Allison Held & Family
Cindy Heydorn & Family
Dennis & Joan Heydorn
Jerry & Cheryl Hornack
Stephen & Nicole Howe & Family
Kristen Hrutkai
Steve & Mary Ann Hrutkai
Mark & Nancy Kesselem
Dominic & Nicole King & Family
Patrick & Karen Kirchner & Family

Andrew Knapp
David & Krista Knapp & Family
Michael & Jayna Koler & Family
Rob & Mady Kopasek & Family
Trent & Michelle Lane & Family
Tamarah Mathena
Joan McGinty
Gregory & Christol McKernan & Family
Nick & Angela Moulagianis & Family
Brian-Keith & Destiny Olmstead & Family
Robert Pantaleo & Family
Charles & Jean Pennington
Robert & Barbara Prosowski
Richard & Christine Reece & Family
Shirley Reisner & Family
Mario & Janice Romanin
James & Tracy Ruth & Family
David & Kathy Saffron
Zack & Katherine Saylor & Family
Andrew & Melissa Sebok & Family
David & Kim Seeley
James & Christine Shepherd & Family
Ryan Slack & Megan Esker
Bob & Jackie Symons
Mark & Barbara Timko
Sean Twining & Maria Izzo
Wanda Vegel
Joe & Judy Vicente & Family
Karen Walcher
Mary Ann Welsh
Steve & Lindsey Zamiska

Welcome to our Parish Community!
A warm welcome goes out to the many families and individuals who 
have recently joined our parish community.  May you find Saint 
Ambrose to be a place where you are always welcome! 

MAY 27  
Rat Pack & More  
Dinner Show 

JUNE 2 
StAR4Life 5K and 1 Mile 
Run / Walk

JUNE 10 
Golf Outing

JUNE 11 - AUGUST 3 
SAS Summer Camp

JUNE 21-24 
Summer Festival

JUNE 26-27 
FIAT Lock-In

JULY 4 
9:00 am Mass

JULY 9-13 
Vacation Bible School

JULY 15 
Donut Sunday/
Community Meal

JULY 20 
Virtus Training

JULY 21 
Outdoor Mass & Movie

JULY 28 
NEON Bingo

AUGUST 5 
The FEST

AUGUST 19 
Donut Sunday/
Community Meal

Summer Parish Events

List as of January 3-April 24
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Father Matt Jordan returned ‘home’ to Saint Ambrose 
last Sunday as part of our 60th Anniversary celebration.  
He was thrilled to lead us in prayer at the Table of the Lord.  
He spoke about the ‘special people’ of Saint Ambrose who 
touched his heart.  As we bring our 60th Anniversary year 
to a close, it really has been an amazing year to reflect on the ‘special people’ who have 
made up this amazing community of faith.  The year has been filled with wonderful 
memories of those who have gone before us and set such a strong foundation for us.  We’ve 
had many opportunities to come together as a ‘family’ to share stories and celebrate the 
blessings of God.  And now, as we bring to a close this anniversary year, we look forward to a 
Church and parish community renewed with a very bright and hopeful future.  

Special thanks to all who have worked so hard to help us remember our history 
and those who have planned great events and celebrations. Saint Ambrose is 
made up of so many ‘special people’.  May God bless you abundantly!!! 

60th Anniversary Year in Review

Saint Ambrose Catholic Parish

6060celebrating

years

Centered on Jesus Christ
WHO IS EVERYTHING FOR US

B R U N S W I C K ,  O H I O



What is Alpha? 
Alpha now has two film Series that are 
emotive, engaging and epic in scale 
and scope.
The series have been repackaged for today’s 
audience: adults and teens.  This summer we will 
be offering our first ever teen Alpha series run by 
two teens. Alpha Youth Series is designed to engage 
students in conversations about life, faith and Jesus. 
Discussion time is interspersed throughout the 
short talks to make it simpler for them to share their 
thoughts and questions. It’s great for youth groups, and 
easy for students to run for their friends.

We will also be offering the adult film series. 
Whether you are a teen or an adult, contact Jane 
Baldwin, Spiritual Life Coordinator at 330.460.7381 or  
JBaldwin@StAmbrose.us for more information.

The theme for this year is 
Christmas in July!

★  Tickets go on sale July 2!   ★  $30 PER TICKET!

★  Over $3,000 in payouts   ★   Great music from our DJ

★  Minute-to-Win-It Games

★   Fun contests with great prizes  
for the ugliest Christmas sweater!

★  Dinner Included
 

DOORS OPEN AT 5:30 PM. GAME BEGINS AT 7:00 

Join us for NEON Bingo 
on Saturday, July 28NEONNEON

Parishioner Spotlights!
Mike Adams
Mike Adams is truly a man of God in every action that you see. Mike 
is the Team Leader for our Community Outreach Ministry, as well 
as an instrumental Lead for the success of our Annual Community 
Day where we serve our parishioners and neighbors and complete 
over 50 projects around the community. Mike’s skilled hands, 
generous heart, and selfless love for the Lord is seen in every 
project that he tackles. He scouts hundreds of projects every year 
and helps parishioners with their many projects and needs around 
their home.  Mike is wonderful in using  his numerous skills and 
talents to assess the needs and completing projects.  He is a true 
leader of the Ministry Team by exemplifying service to the Lord and 
is a beautiful example of God’s giving hands and heart every day.

Trish Shaw
Trish Shaw works tirelessly in 
many of our ministries.  She 
lives in Brunswick with her 
husband and her daughter. 
Trish is responsible for bringing 
Formed.org to our parish. As an 
Augustine Institute consultant 
she approached Saint Ambrose 
with all of the wonderful 
programming available 24/7 on 
Formed. She also assists with 
the Culture of Life Commission 
(formerly the Pro Life Group). 
The Mission of this group is to 
help everyone understand and 

promote pro-life mindedness in our daily life.

She leads our Hearts Afire Parish-based Programs which are a 
bold and fresh approach to small group, adult faith formation 
at Catholic Parishes. 
Structured around four 
bestselling books by 
popular author and retreat 
master, Fr. Michael Gaitley. 
These simple programs are 
setting hearts on fire in our 
parish.

There are so many other 
things that Trish is involved 
in, but the bottom line is 
that her love of Christ is 
apparent in her daily life. 
Thank you Trish for all 
that you do here at Saint 
Ambrose.



Challenge Goal:
    $4,300,000

Raised to Date:
    $3,922,000

Number of Gifts:
    580

Percent of Goal:
The most important ‘goal’ 

is that every member helps 

renew our Church.  We 

need your help.  We need 

to do this together for the 

glory of God.

As of May 9, 2018

Many thanks to those who have responded to this 
most important project for our parish community. 

 
Together – we are Church. Together - we need to take care of the House of God. 

It’s where we all come to find the help, grace, support and peace of the Lord.
 

Each of us needs to do our part to care for our Church.  
Each gift is essential to ensure the success of this effort.  

Each of us are living stones in the Body of Christ – the Church.  
Please respond today. God bless you! 

CAMPAIGN 
STATISTICS

If you need a pledge form, 
please email or call Jake Bihari: 
JBihari@StAmbrose.us or 
216.215.5015. We will get one to 
you right away. We appreciate your 
help and support! 

We need to hear from 
everyone. It is going to take all of 
us working together to make this 
happen for our parish! 

If you have any questions, or 
need additional information, 
please contact Father Bob 
at (FrBob@StAmbrose.us or 
330.460.7333).

Would you build me a house to dwell in?
- 2 SAMUEL 7:5

ITEM DETAILS  ESTIMATED COST 

Flexible Seating Seating for 'flex' seating areas'  $25,000 

Sound System
New Speakers, Organ Speakers, Mixers, 
Equipment, etc.

 $70,000 

Security and 
Technology

Cameras, Access Control, Automatic Locks, etc.  $75,000 

Music Updates
Organ, Piano, Drum Set, Microphones, Bell 
System, etc.

 $80,000 

Chapel Renovation Lighting, Flooring, Cosmetic Updates, Seating, etc.  $150,000 

New Pews Pew Removal, New Pews and Installation  $240,000 

Liturgical Art
Altar, Ambo, Baptismal Font, Mary Statue, Candles 
and holders etc.

 $300,000 

Construction Costs
Actual Construction Work (exterior additions, roof 
work, etc.) Interior Renovation

 $3,600,000 

Estimated Total  $4,540,000 

ESTIMATED BUDGET
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If you experience the loss of a loved one, know that we are here for you. Please call the Parish Office at  
330.460.7300 and let us know how we can support you and remember your loved one.  List as of January 3-April 24.

Community Day:  THANK YOU!
What a phenomenal day we had...so many of our members 
came together to truly be the hands of the Lord!
God blessed us with not only a beautiful day filled with sunshine and dry weather,  
but with each and every one of you!!!  Thank you so much for being God’s hands 
for our Community Day… Our parish is blessed by your goodness and generous 
hearts. All of our projects were completed with great care, loving hands, warm 
enthusiasm, and God’s grace! 

Because of YOU and your commitment to the Lord, we were able to help so many! 
Thank you so much to all of our team leaders and to each and every volunteer- we 
had more than 50 projects that we worked on... here on campus, at many of our 

elderly parishioner’s homes, and 
at area agencies in the Brunswick/
Medina area!  Everyone that we 
helped was beyond words at how 
appreciative they were- the care 
and love that you gave to them 
was truly felt . You have not only 
made their yards and gardens 
beautiful, clean and safe... you truly brought God’s 
love and care into their homes and into their hearts!  THANK YOU!

Joseph Adams
Betty Gene Andolsek
Linda Barski
Elaine Bernaciak
Paul G. Busch
Anna Cika
Charles Comella
Richard Coplan, Sr.
Patrick  Davitt

Joseph W. Dusek, Jr.
Deborah Feeks
Peter Fischer
Alan Gall
Dorothy Gavlak
Thomas Gorman
Allison Hale
Richard Himmel
Brian Kelly

Betty L. Kmiecik
Stephen Kovelan
Richard Lakatos
Mary Lapsevich
Andrew Malek
Carol  Peskak
Corrine Pinchbeck
Patricia Polz
Pearl Reising

Dolores Rockidge
Joseph Sabo
Susan Sadowsky
Michael Scheiman
Mary Ann Smith
David Stasicki
Mark Stuver
Leonard Urback
Richard Varnish

Luz Viera-Viera
John Vitti
Al Walcher
Katherine Whitney
Elsie Yeck

Called Home to the Lord
Eternal rest, grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them, 
May the souls of the faithful departed through the mercy of God, rest in peace.  Amen.

Come to me and  
I will give you rest.
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Women’s Retreat:   
SAVE THE DATE: OCTOBER 12-14
Our “Cozy Mountain Lodge” theme will be held  
off-campus in a Lakeside Retreat Cabin.
Join us for the weekend as we find shelter and comfort in God as our foundation 
through a variety of activities, worship, discussion, quiet reflection, Christian 
service, team-building activities and more.  Held at Damascus Catholic Mission 
Campus in Centerburg, Ohio. More details regarding itinerary, cost, etc. will follow.  
For questions or information, contact Lisa at Lhomady@StAmbrose.us or  
Jane at JBaldwin@StAmbrose.us.



A Message from Mrs. Lisa Cinadr, Principal  
So much life, so many visible signs of God’s grace!  That’s Saint 
Ambrose School during this beautiful springtime. 

I am so proud of our teachers and staff!  They are truly committed to 
our mission of forming young hearts and minds in the ways of the 
Lord as they help each student find, develop and share his or her 
unique giftedness as everyone continues to work hard through the 
last day of the school year.  

Three SAS students were welcomed into the Church on Holy Saturday.  
Parents are also joining RCIA in response to the Holy Spirit.

Saint Ambrose School was designated by the Ohio Department of Education as one of only 
two STEAM schools in Ohio. Our inclusion of Fine Arts in both traditional and 21st Century 
methodology earned us this distinguished designation.  

Over 95 students, adults and our Assistant Principal, Chris Dziedzicki, were directed by 
Christine Monczewski, Joshua Wortman (SAS Music Teacher) and April Kacinari (SAS Aide) as 
they presented Peter Pan, Jr. to thrilled audiences at Padua Franciscan High School. What an 
AMAZING show!  We are very grateful for the hard work of our cast and crew and the support of 
Padua Franciscan and Brunswick High School staff.

Our Spring Arts Festival showcased our many talented visual art, vocal and instrumental 4th-6th 
Grade student-artists as they presented, “For the Joy of Music” on May 10. With heartfelt thanks 
again to our donor, our Music Department debuted our new Orff instruments and drums. The 
evening was a fabulous celebration of our Fine Arts program and the importance of the Arts in 
our curriculum!

We welcomed our Second Grade students to the Table of the Lord in First Eucharist. What a 
privilege we have to celebrate with them Jesus who is Everything for us at each school Mass 
and every Sunday!

As we honor our Blessed Mother and all mothers during May, my heart overflows with the 
abundance of grace and blessings God bestows on us. May our “Yes!” to our Lord and Savior 
be as joyful, graceful and resounding as Mary’s. May our lives be lived in gratitude for the love 
poured upon us by our awesome God.

May God bless you and your families always.

In Christ,

Lisa Cinadr, Principal

A Message from  
Mrs. Catherine Mitchell   
Happy Summer! It has been a year full of 
growth and change!  
The preschool children learned so much about sharing and 
cooperation!  They have learned the routine of the preschool 
class and how to make their way to school without mom or dad.  
They have made friends and laughed a lot!  They have completed 
activities that have challenged them and explored centers that 
have helped them grow intellectually and physically. The children 
are well prepared for the next step in their education. 

The most rewarding thing for me has been to see the children’s 
faith grow.  They have been engaged in experiences that have 
prepared them to hear God’s message. They have responded 
to God’s calling by participating in service, sharing with others, 
loving others through song and prayer and events such as Service 
Saturday, Special Person’s Day and May Crowning.  Our preschool 
program fosters the awakening of the Christian conscience in the 
children by leading them to appreciate God’s goodness, value 

God’s world and the people in it, 
learn self-discipline, form good habits 
and share with those in need. Our 
program engages children in activities 
that nurture kindness, honesty, 
forgiveness and concern for others.

We are so grateful to the parents for 
sharing their children and for their 
prayers and support. As we say good 
bye to this school year we reflect on 
all that we have accomplished this 
year and we look forward to summer. 
Summer is a time to rest and enjoy 
the world God made for us. We say 
goodbye to our friends moving on to kindergarten and look 
forward to our new friends who will join us next year! 

Summer Blessings,

Mrs. Catherine Mitchell
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FIAT Permission Forms are now online! In order to simplify and 
streamline the process, all Youth Ministry permission forms are 
now also available in an extremely user-friendly online format! 
Please go to www.myFIAT.us to find the links to online forms! 

WE DON’T TAKE 
A SUMMER 

BREAK!
Make sure you grab all 

your friends and join us for 
a FUN three months:

JUNE 19  
Volleyball Begins 

JUNE 21-24  
Summer Festival 

JUNE 26   
Summer Lock-In 

JUNE 29 
Steubenville

AUGUST 5 
The FEST

Confirmation 
Congratulations, Confirmation Class of 2018! This April, 130 of our 
ninth graders celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation – please 
keep them in your prayers as they continue to discover the full life 
God promises!

ATTENTION incoming ninth graders (Confirmation Class of 2019) – we are excited 
to continue the Confirmation Formation process and look forward to a great year of 
service, community, opportunities to grow in faith, and so much more. If you have 
not yet registered, please call the Youth Ministry Office today at 330.460.7387.

Parents – we need your help to make the Confirmation Formation process 
a meaningful and enjoyable experience for our teens. We are still in need 
of a few table leaders, as well as volunteers for a few various events and service 
projects. If you can help or are interested in learning more, please contact Caitlin at 
330.460.7387 or COneill@StAmbrose.us.

Please continue to keep our teens in your prayers! 
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Attention Parents! 

Shipwrecked...Rescued by Jesus 
Vacation Bible School July 9-13, 2018
Morning Session 9am – 12pm
Afternoon Session 1pm – 4pm
Join us for the best week of the summer which will be filled with an 
imaginative and impactful adventure. At this year’s “Shipwrecked” 
Vacation Bible School, kids will discover that in every situation, Jesus 
rescues them! Children will learn through Bible stories, songs, videos, 
crafts, snacks and new Bible buddies!  

Participant and Volunteer Registration are available in the Parish Life 
Center, Church vestibule and online at  www.StAmbrose.us/VBS. 
Please contact the PSR Office at 330-460-7302 with questions.



June 2018 Missionaries — Please keep them in your prayers!

God bless the hundreds of you who used your Lent Rice Bowl.  Together - we raised almost $8,000 – almost enough 
for a new home...your Lenten sacrifice will create new life for a family in our mission community.  God bless you.
 
It seems like a small thing, but in early May I had the blessing of spending three days in our mission community.  
My primary mission was to join in the dedication of a septic system.  We take sanitation for granted in our country.  For 
the past four years, we have advocated relentlessly to the government to build a septic plant to take care of the homes 
in our community.  As part of the dedication, Bishop Nicanor expressed his deep thanks to our parish for the great work 
we are doing to help some of the poorest of the poor in his country.  The dedication ceremony had every television 
station in the Dominican present, along with over 150 people.  It may seem like a small thing to us – but clean water and 
sanitation – makes a big difference to those we serve.
 
Thanks, again, to your generosity and goodness, we are working to finish six homes during our June mission trip.  
These 440 sq. ft. houses will be a safe and comfortable home for a family of five or six.  Watch for pics during the middle 
of June as new families move into these houses.
 
Please keep the mission teams in your prayers as they work to care for the needy in mid-June.  Together - we are 
working to build a better world for all of God’s people.  You make the mission possible!!
 
 
If you would like to receive regular updates and pictures 
during the mission trip, send an email to Father Bob.  You will 
enjoy the nightly updates (frbob@StAmbrose.us). 

We are the Body of Christ.   We are building a better 
world - together - in the name of our Lord!

Small Change – Big Difference
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Ann Allen
Marlene Antonius
Maria Antonius
Thomas Behrend
Ashley Behrend
Delaney Bentley
Lorrane Betz
Elizabeth Brady
Rachel Casselberry
Julia Danko
Matthew Devis

Grace Gillen
Natalia Glazar
Judith Graham
Clare Harley
Matthew Harley
Sarah Houser
Mara Jaworski
Nimisha Joshi
Andrew Klemm
Kathryn Krieger
Sarah Krieger

Christina Kuemerle
Julia Libbey
Olivia Marek
Donna Mazzone
Haley Morgan
Alison Morgan
Kaitlyn Niese
Caitlin O’Neill
Jadalise Pacheco
Stephen Potoscnak
Jennifer Preizing

Kristen Pungitore
Anthony Ritson
Mary Sessions
Sydney Skelton
Andrea Snyder
Samantha Soucie
Christopher Stang
Kaeleigh Stang
David Stec
Frances Strazar
Anthony Strazar

Cecilia Stroemple
Margaret Sweeney
Cecilia Tompkins
Karly Turner
Kayleigh Wallenhorst
Emma Weiss
Jacob Yurik
Todd Zima
Nathan Zima
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“RCIA helped me forge a 
greater connection with 
my faith and with the St. 
Ambrose community. 
I grew spiritually in 
ways I didn’t expect. I 
appreciate everyone’s 
guidance and support!”
- ANDREW BENJAMIN

“Joining the RCIA program at St. Ambrose 
has enriched my life in a number of ways.  
I have found peace in my journey moving 
closer to God, as well as kindred spirits who 
have been so very supportive.  I realize 
everyday the blessings of Christ, and and I 
am truly grateful for the staff at St. Ambrose 
for helping to make my journey following 
the footsteps of Christ a meaningful and 
rewarding one.”  - MICHAEL KELLER

“Going through the 
RCIA program has been 
so fulfilling. It is like 
a piece of the puzzle 
was missing and has 
now been found. I can’t 
believe I waited so long 
to accomplish this part 
of my life.”  
– KELLY ZOLTOWSKI

“I was surprised at how easy it was to feel 
comfortable going to each RCIA session. 
I actually got so much from each session 
I couldn’t wait for the next one. I felt 
like I was opened up to so much more 
than expected and was literally yearning 
for more. I am so grateful to have gone 
through RCIA at Saint Ambrose.”
- JEREMY DRNAK

“I had thought about joining RCIA for years, and this year everything clicked into 
place just at the right time. My wife often says, “God’s timing is perfect”. It seemed 
to be just that. I genuinely felt the Holy Spirit in so many moments. It was very 
meaningful to join RCIA with my brother-in-law. Having someone close to go 
through each step together was a great blessing.”   - DARREN CERESHKO

God Bless the Newest Members of our Parish Family

Interested in learning more about the Catholic faith or completing the sacraments of initiation?  
We’d love to journey with you as you continue to learn about the faith and become Catholic. 

JOIN US FOR AN INFORMATION SESSION THIS SUMMER: 
Sunday June 3, 9:30-10:30, Lehner Center - John
Wednesday June 6, 6:30-7:30, Lehner Center - John
Tuesday August 28, 6:30-7:30, Lehner Center - John

For more information, please contact Caitlin O’Neill at COneill@StAmbrose.us or 330.460.7387.



Special Thanks to our 2018 Community Partners!
These companies and organizations are a great support to the Saint Ambrose Community. 

Please support them with the same generosity they have supported us!

For more information on becoming a Saint Ambrose Community Partner visit:
www.StAmbrose.us/Community-Sponsors
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